
 

St Patrick’s Day Holidays 

 

We wish you all a very Happy St 

Patrick’s Day! 
 

School Closures 

 
The school will be closed Monday 19th 

March. The school will reopen    on Tuesday 

20th March 

 

 

 

Easter Holidays 

 
The children will finish at 12 o’clock on 

Friday 23rd March for Easter holidays & 

school reopens on Monday April 9th. 

 

 

First Confession 

 

Congratulations to the 2nd class 

children who made their First 

Confession last night. They were a credit to 

their parents & teachers 

Sr Úna, Ms Counihan & Ms Kivlehan 

 

 

Junior Infant  

Welcome Meeting 

 
All children starting Junior Infants next 

school year 2018-19 are invited with their 

parents at 2pm Friday May 25th to a short 

welcome meeting in the hall. This is the day 

the children visit their new classroom. We 

look forward to seeing you all soon 

 

 

St Patrick’s Day Concerts 

 
 For ‘Irish week’ or ‘Seachtain na 

Gaeilge’ parents of 1st & 2nd 

Classes are invited to attend a 

short class concert in the hall this week to 

celebrate St Patrick’s Day and the Irish 

language. 

Concert Dates 

First Classes: Well done to the first classes 

who performed a selection of Irish songs & 

dances in the hall today.  

Second Classes: 9:10 Thursday 15th March  

 

 

St. Patrick's Day

 

For lots of fun activity sheets why not check 

out www:kidskonnect.com/holidays-

seasons/saint-patricks-day/. 

 

For information about what’s going on over 

the St Patrick’s Day weekend:  

http://www.stpatricksfestival.ie/info 

http://www.familyfun.ie/st-patricks-day 

 
There are lots of fun events on for the 

family! 
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World Book Day 
 

World Book Day was Thursday 1st March. 

All the children received their book tokens 

last week.-book tokens are valid until Sunday 

25th March 2018.Token are accepted in most 

book shops & the most local shops are 

Easons (Liffey Valley) & Book Station in 

The Mill. 

 

Enrolments 

 

We are still taking enrolments for Early Start 

& Junior Infants. 

 Applications should be accompanied by: 

1. Child’s birth certificate 

2. Your child’s PPS number (this can be 

found on your child’s medical card) 

These will be photocopied and returned to 

you immediately at the time of application 

3. Recent utility bill as proof of address  

 

 

Adult Classes 
Knitting Classes 

 
Thursdays 9:15-11:00 

This is a drop in class and you can join 

anytime. 

All levels are welcome! 

Beginners-Advanced  

Scoil Nano Nagle Parents’ Room 

Please talk to Ms Neary for more information 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
After our few snow days I’m sure you had 

great fun being active in the snow! Spring is 

here so the weather should be nicer to get the 

whole family out and about. 

Are You Getting Enough Sleep? p.30 
 

Pink Activities p. 31 

 
1. Stretch it Out p. 54 

2. Dribble It!  

3. Trunk Twists p. 55 

4. TV Game p. 55 

5. Try a new  Family Activity 

 We hope you are filling out the Family 

Chart too!  

 

 

School Calendar 2018-19 
 

The school calendar for the next school year 

2018-19 has been uploaded on the school 

website. 

 

 

Children’s Clubs in the Area 
 
Dear Parents, the Parents’ 

Association are compiling a list of 

sport, music, dance clubs etc that are in the 

Bawnogue & Clondalkin area. 

If you run a club or are connected to an 

organisation that you would like to be on our 

list please fill out the information below & 

give it to your child/ drop it into Ms Neary 

HSCL. 

 
Name of Club: _________________________  

 

Address: ____________________________ 
 

Contact Person: _______________________  

 
Website/: ___________________________ 

 

 


